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BUDGET COMMITTEE CANDIDATE APPLICATION FORM 
 
Whenever a Budget Committee vacancy occurs, it is appropriate for the Board to appoint a candidate to serve. If 
you are a resident of the District and interested in filling this important position, please complete this form. This 
position is open until filled. 
 
Name       Phone # (Work)                                                        
 
Address      Phone # (Home)                                                       
 
                                                                   Occupation                                                               
     (City)                                      (Zip)   
       Email                                                         
 
Education:  High School   College  Other                                                      
 
Experience which may be of value in meeting the responsibilities of a Budget Committee Member:  
 
                                                                                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                                                                                                            
 
Do you have children currently attending Three Rivers Schools?        Yes  No 
 
If yes, school(s)                                                                                                                                                  
 
What interests or concerns do you have regarding the Three Rivers School District? 
 
                                                                                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                                                                                                            
 
Brief statement indicating why you are interested in being a Budget Committee Member: 
 
                                                                                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                       
         Signature 
 
We appreciate your interest in becoming a Budget Committee Member. Please return this application to the 
address or fax (noted above) Attention: Shelly Quick, Board Secretary or email to: 
shelly.quick@threerivers.k12.or.us 

Shannon Hauberg 541-476-1571 x109

408-510-8163

Digital Outreach Specialist
slhauberg@hotmail.com

x

532 Palomino Drive

Grants Pass                 97526

With over 10 years of experience in accounting and finance, I have worked in both corporate and municipal 

government environments. I currently serve as executive support for the Josephine Community Library District.
 
My previous role with the district allowed me to gain valuable experience in municipal financial audits, 
as well as in budget preparation and support. x

North Valley High School 

The Three Rivers School District plays a crucial role in my child's education, and I am eager to contribute
 
to the district's budget process. I am committed to supporting efforts that ensure resources are effectively 

allocated to enhance the district's educational programs and community impact

I am eager to gain a deeper understanding of the district's various fund accounts and contribute to 

discussions on prioritizing support for the financial staff. I am confident that my involvement on the budget 

committee will enable me to play a meaningful role in ensuring that financial resources are allocated effectively

 to support the district’s staff and their financial/educational objectives.


